
From: Miriam Hill  
Sent: 25 September 2017 09:23 
To: Mark Peacock <m.peacock@welhat.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: 6/2017/0550/MAJ: Land adjacent to Porsche Garage Hatfield Avenue 
 
 
Hi Mark, 
 
To confirm our conversation.  
 
The overall landscape plan is reasonable for this type of site. The number, locations and overall 
layout are fine but the schedule of species needs minor amendments. Some identified species are 
inappropriate for their allotted locations due to their natural growth form and some trees specified 
on the schedule are not obtainable in the sizes etc. specified.  These are minor amnedments which 
could be resolved via condition at a later date as I am sure there will be other landscape changes as 
the development proceeds.  
 
Regards, 
 
Miriam Hill 
Tree Officer, 
Landscape & Ecology 
 
 
Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council 
The Campus 
Welwyn Garden City 
Herts  AL8 6AE 
Telephone: 01707 357 000 

 
Follow the link for more information about Trees in Welwyn Hatfield. 

Find an Arboricultural Association approved tree surgeon or consultant 
 

mailto:m.peacock@welhat.gov.uk
http://www.welhat.gov.uk/index.aspx?articleid=1110
http://www.trees.org.uk/

